
Fremont Environmental Inc. 
 

1759 Redwing Lane, Broomfield, CO 80020 
(303) 956-8714 (direct) 

 

 
September 29, 2022 
 
Mr. Jason Davidson 
PDC Energy 
4000 Burlington Ave 
Evans, CO 80620 
 
Subject: Soil Vapor Monitoring Points - Abandonment Letter 
  Former Edstrom 24-8 Wellhead 
  SESW Sec 8, T1S, R67W 
  Adams County, Colorado 
  Fremont Project No. C022-129 
  Facility #203472, API 05-001-09031 
 
Dear Mr. Davidson: 
 
As you requested, Fremont Environmental Inc. (Fremont) personnel removed four soil 
vapor monitoring points that were present adjacent to the former Edstrom 24-8 
wellhead. These ¼” diameter tubing vapor points were approximately three feet deep 
and completed at the surface with 2” diameter PVC protective covers.  
 
Fremont personnel removed the protective covers, tubing and the bentonite seal 
material from each of the four vapor points.  Each vapor point was then backfilled with 
surrounding soil.  Photos of the vapor points and abandonment work are attached.  
 
Please contact me at (303) 956-8714 if you require any additional information. 
 
Fremont appreciates the opportunity to provide this service. 
 
Sincerely, 
FREMONT   ENVIRONMENTAL INC. 
 

 
Paul V. Henehan, P.E. 
Senior Consultant 
 
Attachment – Photo Log 
 



#1 - Looking North at Four Soil Vapor Monitoring Points with KPK Wells in Background

#2 - Overhead View of Soil Vapor Monitoring Point; Note 1/4" Tubing



#3 - Soil Vapor Monitoring Point with Protective Cover Removed

#4 - Monitoring Points had a Bentonite Seal



#5 - Bentonite Seal around Tubing which was Approximately 3 Feet Long

#6 - Four Dismantled Soil Vapor Points



#7 - Backfilled Monitoring Points

#8 - Looking Northwest at Soil Vapor Monitoring Points Prior to Abandonment


